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No. Question Answer 

1.  

Section 1.1., Introduction, and Section 2.2., 
Finance:  
 
If the potential Vendor is not qualified for Title X 
funds, should the budget, number of 
unduplicated patients, and narrative be 
included in Title X work and goals; or should it 
be focused on the TANF and State General 
funding opportunities? 

Yes. The budget, number of unduplicated patients, and narrative must 
include Title X work and goals for those potential Vendors not qualified 
for Title X funds. Please note that all Applicants must indicate the total 
number of clients served by their organization, including those served 
utilizing Title X funds, in Appendix G, column C. In Appendix G, column 
D, Applicants must indicate only the additional number of unduplicated 
Family Planning clients that will be able to be served if awarded a 
contract. If a selected Vendor is not eligible for Title X funds, the 
resulting contract’s budget must only include General funds and TANF 
funds. TANF funds must be spent in accordance with Appendix O, NH 
FPP TANF Policy. 

2.  

General: 
 

a) Does the recipient of the contract have 
to be a non-profit organization to be 
considered for contract approval? 

b) Does the potential Vendor need to 
complete Exhibit C as part of the 
application? 

a) No. A contract recipient of Title X funds for this RFP would need 
to be a public or non-profit private entity. Any organization is 
eligible for General funds.  

b) No Exhibits under Appendix A are required to be completed as 
part of this application. Please refer to Section 5, Solicitation 
Response Requirements. 

 


